
 
 

December 10, 2020 
 

4:00 P.M. 
 

MEMORANDUM  
    

TO:        Honorable City Council Members 
             

FROM:  The Honorable Council President Tommy Hazouri 
 

SUBJECT:  Lot J Legislation and Amendments Process for the Committee of the Whole  
  Meeting on Thursday, January 7th, 2021 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

As previously announced, the Committee of the Whole will address Lot J, 2020-648, on January 
7th, 2021 from 10:00am until business is completed.  Last night, the Council Auditor circulated a 
48-page summary regarding Lot J, referencing items incorporated into the latest agreements 
and recommendations.  
 

By copy of this email I am requesting that Office of General Counsel (OGC) circulate the 
agreements, with the updated language reflected in the Auditor summary, so that the 
documents can be reviewed thoroughly.  
 

Council Members, please also review the Auditor recommendations found on pages 20-23 of 
the Auditor Summary. I will offer all of the Auditor’s recommendations as amendments, which 
will be taken up first at the Committee of the Whole.  
 

There may be amendments that Council Members intend to bring forth as well as those that 
were not incorporated previously. Please work with the Auditor and OGC to have these 
amendments drafted.  
 

All amendments submitted to OGC by the close of business on Tuesday, January 5th, 2021, will 
be circulated. Council Member amendments received by January 5th, 2021 will be taken up in 
the order in which they have been received, immediately following the Auditor’s 
recommendations.  Finally, any amendments offered on the floor will then be addressed.  
 

Wishing you a Safe, Healthy, and Happy Holiday Season! 
 

cc:        Council Members/Staff 
 Cheryl L. Brown, Director/Council Secretary 

Jessica Matthews, Chief, Legislative Services Division 
Kim Taylor, Council Auditor 
Jeff Clements, Chief, Research Division 
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